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Directors Message:
Annual NH. MUFON picnic.

At our last state meeting the date of Sunday Sept. 9, 1990 was chosen for our
picnic. Time is noon till S:00 P.M. [ will have a gas grill, some chairs, picnic table
etc. Bring your goodies & friends and enjoy a fun day.

25th Annijversary of Incident at Exeter.

The Exeter public library is planning a UFO program commemorating the 2S5th
anniversary of this famous New Hampshire sighting. I have been asked to develop
a one and a half hour program. The date is Sept. 11, 1990. Time is 7:30 P.M. The
place is the Exeter public library meeting room (lower level). Mr john G. Fuller
renowned author of " Incident at Exeter " has agreed to participate. | expect media
coverage. This is a great chance for NH MUFON to agam show it's stuff. If you
would like to help, let me know.

Welcome aboard.

The following members joined since our july Newsletter A warm NH MUFON
welcome to all.

David C Francis Melvin G Whybra Lynne EEdwards  Athos S Dapergolas
Ossipee Nashua Salem Canterbury

Many thanks.

I would like to thank all those who sent in the $5.00 publishing fee. This makes a
more frequent newsletter possible.

Thanks also to Mr. Kevin MacLeod for donating the conference room at the Comfort
Inn used for our last meeting. It was Great !

Membership increased by 35% in two months ! Nice going NH MUFON

/ ﬁeter R Geremia

Director

New Hampshire MUFON “ON THE MOVE "
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